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Qctober 10, 1996

Mr. Charles Gardner
Director of the Division of Land Resources
Department of Environment, Health and Natural Resources

Dear Charles:

Our TRIANGLE QUARRY mining permit prohibits Wake Stone from shipping material
on Saturdays after 1:00 pm. This provision was added to our permit in order to insure
that citizens utilizing Reedy Creek State Park were able to enjoy the park without the
interference of truck traffic and other quarry operations.

Reedy Creek State Park has been closed since September 6, 1996 because of damage
caused by Hurricane Fran. I believe the park will be closed for some time to come.

The Nello Teer Company is presently working on an special repair to the Raleigh Outer
Loop near the RDU Airport - a job that requires the shipment of 60,000 tons of ABC
within a two month period of time. Because of the heavy rains during the past two
months, the job is running well behind the anticipated schedule. Teer Company has
asked us if we would be able to stay later than 1:00 pm on Saturdays in order to
accommodate their needs. We have explained our permit restrictions to them, however
with the Park not in operation at this time, we would like permission to ship aggregates
to this NC DOT job until 5:00 on Saturdays. This request, and related permission, would
expire when the park reopens or when Teer completes the repair, whichever comes first.

Thank you for your consideration of this matter.

Sincerely,

Vice President - Sales
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State of North Carolina
Department of Environment,
Health and Natural Resources
Division of Land Resources

James B. Hunt, Jr., Governor
Jonathan B. Howes, Secretary
Charles Gardner, P.G., P.E.
Director and State Geologist

October 11, 1996

Mr. John A Poole

Wake Stone Corporation

P.Q. Box 190

Knightdale, North Carolina 27545

RE: Permit No. 92-10
Cary Quarry
Wake County

Dear Mr. Poole:

Your recent request to have the above referenced mining
permit modified has been approved. The modification is to allow
the shipping of material after 1:00 P.M. on Saturdays until such
time as the Umstead State Park reopens or the repair of the
Raleigh Outer Loop Project near the RDU Airport is completed,
whichever comes first.

Plea attach this approval letter to vour existing minin

permit for future reference. The expiration date, mine name and

permit number on the permit document shall remain the same as
before this modification.

The issuance of a mining permit and/or any modification to
it does not supersede local zoning regulations. The
responsibility of compliance with any applicable zoning
regulations lies with you.

Please advise this office at (919) 733-4574 should you have
any questions concerning this matter.

Sincerely,

Charles H. Gard;er, P.G., P.E.

CHG/tls
cc: Mr. John L. Holley, P.E.
Geological Survey Section Land Qudlity Section Geodetic Survey Section
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